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Ask for: 

 

Telephone: 01536 534316 
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Our Ref: ENFO/2016/00136 
Date: 19 July 2021 
 
GENERAL 

 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Section 171 Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
Alleged Breach of Planning Control 
Land at: Lyndon Thomas,  Birchfield Spring Nursery, Rushton Road,    Desborough 
 
The Council refer to the above and write to update you of the current situation. 
 

The above appeal(s) were placed into abeyance until the 16th June 2021 pending a 
decision from a court case. 
 
As the judgment has now been issued The Planning Inspectorate consider the appeal 
should now resume and have re-started the appeal timetable. 
 
We have set a deadline for Third Party Representations for the 3rd August2021.please 
send any further comments to the below quoting: APP/L2820/C/20/3253535  
N Manley 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square 
Temple Quay, BRISTOL BS1 6PN 
 
You must clearly quote the reference. If comments are submitted after the deadline, the Inspector 
will not normally look at them and they will be returned. 
 

1. The Planning Inspectorate will not acknowledge the representations received. 
 

1. The Planning Inspectorate’s “Guide to taking part in Enforcement Appeals” can be viewed 
on their web site at:- 
 Enforcement appeals dealt with by an inquiry: taking part - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 
2. When made, the decision will be published online at: 

 https://www.gov.uk/planning-inspectorate 
 

3. Furthermore, please find the latest update from PINs on their guidance during the 
pandemic: 
 https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-planning-inspectorate-guidance 



 

 

 
You are advised to send any representations directly to the Inspectorate, as quoted above, and to 
ensure it is received on time.   
 

----------------------------------------------- 
 
Environment (Waste) complaints: 
The Planning Department has received many complaints regarding concerns outside of its 
statutory regulations and therefore in relation to concerns with the sites waste licence, the EA has 
advised that if members of the public are currently witnessing the tipping of waste or the use of 
tipper lorries to and from the Birchfield Spring site that they can contact their 24 hour incident 
hotline as it occurs: 
T: 0800 807060 
The Council are unable to mitigate for members of the public or provide advice on any statutory 
regulations outside of its remit, as such all queries relating to the above that refers to other 
organisations should be made directly to the them. 
Council planning enforcement queries should be made to: 

 planningenforcement.KBC@kettering.gov.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Development Management 
 


